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125 N. West Street
 
Alexandria, VA 22314
 

1-800-FRA-1924
 
703-683-1400
 
703-549-6610 (fax) June 23, 2016
 

The Honorable Beto O'Rourke 
U.S. House of Representatives 
1330 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Fax: (202) 225-2016 

Dear Congressman O'Rourke: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation (H.R. 5162) to authorize 
the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) to disclose to non-VA health care providers certain 
medical records of those who received health care from such providers. 

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact 
is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org. 

Sincerely, 

L€~ 
THOMA . S E 

National Executive Director 
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